
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

October 28, 1969
Internal Memorandum of the Dutch Ministry of

Foreign Affairs, 'Stay of North Korean businessmen'

Citation:

"Internal Memorandum of the Dutch Ministry of Foreign Affairs, 'Stay of North Korean
businessmen'", October 28, 1969, Wilson Center Digital Archive, National Archives, The
Hague, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, access number 2.05.313, inventory number 6161.
Obtained by Bastiaan Bouwman.
 https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/115886

Summary:

A memorandum notes that the proposal to allow a number of North Korean business
representatives temporary yet effectively indefinite stay would require permission from
the Justice Department, and proposes to initiate contact to this effect.
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